
Dear parents, 
  
I hope you are all keeping well. This is the last week of homework and as you will see I am 
just tying up a few loose ends. Thanks for all your hard work the last few months. I hope you 
all have a lovely summer and a well-earned rest. I am not going to lay out a daily record of 
work for this week.  
 
 
Skills book: p. 63 + 64.  
 
Go with the Flow B (big book): p. 49 
 
Go with the Flow B (small book): p. 18 (R)  
 
Just Phonics:  p. 77 
 
 
Míle buíochas, 
 
Áine.  


